
 

Monday, 17 June 2024 
 

 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Maths Competition @ Stockport Grammar School  

Monday 24th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,         
 
You child has been selected to represent the school at a Maths Competition for Year 5 
pupils to be held at Stockport Grammar School on the above date. 
 
The event runs from 1pm-3pm. The children will be leaving school at 12.30 and will leave 
Stockport Grammar at 3.05pm, to return to school. They will be travelling by minibus with Ms 
Holt.  
 
Children must wear their school uniform. Stockport Grammar have asked that the children 
wear comfortable shoes or trainers, as the challenges involve them moving around the hall. 
Refreshments and snacks will be provided during the visit, so if there are any dietary 
requirements that we are not aware of please contact the office.  
 
We are asking for a £4.00 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport and we will 
subsidize the remaining amount. Please log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make 
payment, give consent and confirm your child’s place. Consent is essential.   
 
We may require a parent helper, please indicate in the notes section on ParentPay if you are 
available.  
 
If there are any medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the 
Office.  
 
During the competition Stockport Grammar will be taking photographs of the children 
enjoying the activities to record the event and for promotional material including the 
Stockport Grammar School website, social media pages and local press and media. If for 
any reason your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Ms Holt 


